Eighth Episode IUE Proposal Instruction Packages

The revised instruction package for eighth episode IUE observational and
archival research proposals will be available in July, 1984. Proposals
received by October 26, 1984 will be included in this year's peer review cycle
and will be considered for support during the IUE episode running from April,
1985 through March, 1986.

Prospective proposers should obtain a new instruction package for use in
preparing their proposals as older packages will be incomplete or obsolete in
describing IUE Observatory capabilities or requirements for proposal content
or format.

Eighth episode packages will be mailed automatically to individuals in at
least one of the following groups:

o 1individuals who proposed as Principal Investigators for the sixth
episode (April '83 - March '84) or the seventh episode (April '84 -
March '85)

o individuals who wrote last year to request seventh episode instruction
packages.

Persons included above who do not receive a package by the end of July, and
all other interested parties should request one by writing:

IUE Operations Scientist

Code 684

NASA Goddard Space Flight Center
Greenbelt, MD 20771

Keith Kalinowski




